
 

BLOXHAM PARISH COUNCIL 

  

Date of Parish Council Meeting 
 

Monday 10 January 2022 

Agenda Item Number 
 

Item 9 (iii) 

Author 
 

Leonard Leigh 

Title of Report 
 

Dog Bin, Mill entrance 

Summary 
 

Proposed dog bin at Mill entrance to footpath leading from The Mill to 
Milton Road through Weavers Field estate. 
 

Recommendation 
 

Install dog bin. Glasdon Metal Fido 35 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

There is a dog bin at the Milton Road entrance to the footpath but no 
where else. The nearest dog bin to The Mill is at Gascoigne Way. This 
requires a walker to cross the Barford Road and walk a short distance 
towards the town centre. This is not necessarily convenient or desirable 
and involves leaving the footpath. 

Impact on Budget 
 

£212.09 plus cost of installation 

Impact on the Environment 
(following the Parish Council’s 
decision to declare a climate 
emergency on 2 March 2020) 
 

None 

Risks 
 
 

None 

 Background 
 

See above 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

None. Invoice will accompany purchase if recommendation accepted. 

 


